NBCUSD 200 Return to School Survey -
July 2020

Dear Parents and Guardians,

Please take a few minutes to fill out this brief survey regarding the return to school. This is a
unique year, and your feedback is valuable and will help us with our planning and preparations
for the fall. We ask that you complete this survey for each child in your home.

During Phase 4, IDPH guidelines for illinois schools will:

* Require use of appropriate personal protective equipment (PPE), including face coverings;
* Prohibit more than 50 individuals from gathering in one space;

* Require social distancing be observed, as much as possible;

* Require that schools conduct symptom screenings and temperature checks or require that
individuals self-certify that they are free of symptoms before entering school buildings; and
* Require an increase in schoolwide cleaning and disinfection.

North Boone School District is taking all necessary safety measures to keep all of our students
healthy and safe.

Sincerely,
Dr. Michael J. Greenlee
* Required

1. Email address *

Untitled Title

2.  Whatis your name? *

3. What is the name of your child? *



4. Which school will your child attend for the 2020-21 school year? *

Mark only one oval.

(") capron Elementary
(") Manchester Elementary

() Poplar Grove Elementary

(") North Boone Upper Elementary
() North Boone Middle School
(") North Boone High School

5. Which grade will your child be in for the 2020-21school year? *

Mark only one oval.

() PreK
() Kindergarten
C) 1st Grade
() 2nd Grade
() 3rd Grade
C) 4th Grade
() 5th Grade
() 6th Grade
() 7th Grade
(") 8th Grade
(") 9th Grade
(") 10th Grade
() 11th Grade
() 12th Grade



6. Social distancing guidelines limit the number of students allowed on a school bus.
Are you planning / willing to transport your student to school this year? *

Mark only one oval.

() Yes, 1 am planning on transporting my student to school.

Q No, | am planning on using school transportation this year.

/. At this point in time and knowing the state's guidelines, are you planning to send
your child back to school in the fall for any type of in-person instruction? Note:
NBCUSD 200 will follow CDC and IDPH guidelines provided at the beginning of this
survey. *

Mark only one oval.

(D Yes
D No

8. s there reliable internet access in your home to support remote learning? *

Mark only one oval.

() Yes
Q No

9. Chromebooks will be provided to students in grades 3-12. If your child is in grades
PreK - 2, do you have a device in your home for that child to use to access remote
learning? *

Mark only one oval.

() Yes
D No

() My child is not a PreK-2 student.





